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The Scrutiny Committee is undertaking a review of school exclusions and 
disruptive student behaviour in Guernsey, and wants to hear from people 
affected by, or who have an interest in, this issue. Tell the Committee of your 
opinions and experiences to help it assess how the Education Department’s 
policies work in practice.  

 What are your views? Please let us know!  
WE WOULD WELCOME COMMENTS FROM 

• Students • Teachers 

• Parents • Any interested parties 
 

Get involved and contact the Scrutiny Committee via the telephone, e-mail, letter 
or Facebook. The staff of the Committee will be happy to set up meetings if you 

would like to meet with the Panel. 
  

The consultation period will run until the 10th December 2010 
 

 Telephone:   01481 717000  

E-mail:          scrutiny@gov.gg    

Website:        www.gov.gg/scrutiny  

You can also contact the 

Scrutiny Committee - 

‘Scrutiny Guernsey’ - 

through Facebook 

Scrutiny Committee 

Sir Charles Frossard House 

La Charroterie 

St Peter Port 
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